
From: Cooke, Michelle 
Sent: 3/21/2013 3:45:32 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: 505 Van Ness CPUC Building Follow Up - Job Scheduled for Monday March 

25th, 9 AM 
Thanks Laura! 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 03:32 PM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: FW: 505 Van Ness CPUC Building Follow Up - Job Scheduled for Monday March 25th, 9 AM 

Michelle 

Good heavens, fingers crossed on this one. It may amuse you to know that this job has been 
officially designed for "velvet glove" treatment, whatever that means! 

It should be done on Monday, from what I understand. And perhaps it will still be cool enough 
to use those boilers. 

Talk about taking a village. 

We'll hold off on the celebration until it's over, but I do believe this is getting close. 

Take care, 

Laura 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 3:16 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Redacted 

Subject: RE: 505 Van Ness CPUC Building Follow Up - Job Scheduled for Monday March 25th, 9 AM 

Laura, As a follow up, I wanted to let you know that "T&R Gas Field Team" have scheduled 
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the job for this coming Monday, March 25- at 9 AM. There will be no service interruption 
because our field crews use a bypass. We informed our Dept. of General Services (DGS) 
customer by conference call and email and they confirmed; will coordinate with Nick and our 
crews. Our contacts are DGS Lee Radcliffe Regional Mgr. and local DGS Building Manager 
David Omosheyin. The DGS personnel manage the building located at 505 Van Ness for the 
CPUC. 

Please reply if you have any questions. 

Redacted 

Strategic Account Manager 

The State of California Account 

Redacted 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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